
The OLSS HSA would like to extend a heartfelt thank you
to all the families who volunteered throughout the 2024–
2025 school year. Your time, energy, and support have

made a lasting impact on our school community!

VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION NIGHT

VOLUNTEERS

We are grateful for our

Amazing

Monday, May 12 at 6:30pm
OLSS Providence Room

Free Babysitting Service Available 

PLEASE JOIN US FOR

We hope to see you there!

Please RSVP through the school website


